
To whom it may concern at PUC review

I am applying for a claim from PPL because in 2022 my light bill went up $400 dollars on on
month. It was $200 something in August and by September my bill went up to $600 something
which caused me financial hardship. I’ve been trying to keep up with it ever since. Please
review my account thank you.
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